& Republic of the Philippines
-

ENVIRONMENT AND ALAYAAN
NATURAL RESOURCES il
MAR 0 2 1399
DENR Special Order o
No. 99- 212
SUBJECT : AUTHORIZING PERSONNEL OF THE

CROCODILE FARMING INSTITUTE TO TRAVEL
TO DIFFERENT PARTS OF THE COUNTRY FOR
THE ON-SITE INSPECTION OF PROSPECTIVE
CROCODILE FARMS FROM 16 FEBRUARY TO 02
MARCH 1999

In the interest of the service, and to implement DENR Administrative Order 98-64
Re: General Rules and Regulations on the Establishment of Crocodile Farms in the
Philippines, the following CFI Personnel are authorized to travel to different areas of the
country to conduct on-site inspection of prospective crocodile farms from February 16 to
March 2, 1999.

DR. GERARDO V. ORTEGA - Project Director
DR. MA. THERESA R. AQUINO - Asst. Dir. For Technical Operations :
MR. ALDRINEIL S. SAN JOSE - Farming Extension Services Staff -

All expenses shall be charged against CFI funds, subject to the usual accounting
and auditing rules and regulations.

This Order shall take effect on the date herein specified.
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